UCI

UCI faculty and staff:

UCl is evaluating the feasibility of developing for-sale and/or rental housing on its North Campus,
and your input on the following survey is critical to the decision-making process.

The proposed housing community would be located at the intersection of Jamboree Road and
Campus Drive — less than two miles from UCI’s main campus — adjacent to the San Joaquin
Freshwater Marsh.

UCI faculty and staff, including postdocs and medical residents, are invited to complete this
voluntary ten-minute online survey. Responses will be anonymous, and all data will be aggregated
and analyzed as a group.

At the end of the survey, you will have an opportunity to enter your contact information for a
chance to win one of three $50 Visa gift cards.

Please complete the survey by Thursday, February 28. Click on the following link, or copy and
paste the URL into your internet browser: https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/4777022/UC-Irvine-

Faculty-Staff-Housing-Survey-2019

Please contact Associate Vice Chancellor Rick Coulon (rcoulon@uci.edu; 949.824.5108) with any
questions about the survey.

We thank you in advance for completing the survey.
Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA

Chief Financial Officer

Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

Ramona Agrela
Associate Chancellor and Chief Human Resources Executive
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